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Friday 10th May 2024 
 

Banham Zoo Trip- Frida Khalo Class 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that on Thursday, 23rd May 2024, Frida Kahlo Class will be attending Banham Zoo 
(Banham Zoological Gardens, Kenninghall Road, Banham, Norwich, NR16 2HE) as part of our Animal Safari topic. Banham 
Zoo offers an impressive array of animals amidst beautiful gardens. From the farm barn, providing close encounters with 
domestic livestock, to the tropical house with its free-flying birds, there will be plenty for the children to explore and learn 
from. 
 
The trip will take place during normal school hours. We kindly ask all children to arrive on the playground by 
8:40am, ready to depart on the minibus at 9:00am. Our aim is to return to school by 3:15pm. Reception children should 
wear their full school uniform for the trip but are advised to wear comfortable footwear (i.e., trainers). 
 
If you would like your child to have a packed lunch, please provide one (including a water bottle). We kindly ask that no 
fizzy drinks are provided and please note that we are a nut-free school. If you prefer to order a school packed lunch for 
your child, please ensure this is done in advance (indicate on the attached permission form). 
 
The total cost of this visit will be £10 per child, covering the cost of the minibus and entrance to the event. Please make 
payment via the ParentMail online shop; cash payments will not be accepted. 
 
Please note that if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium funding (Free School Meals at present or Free School Meals or 
Looked After Child), you will be able to receive Pupil Premium funding towards the cost of school trips (a subsidy of 50% 
towards the full cost of the trip). Please put your request for this funding in writing to the Headteacher. You will receive 
verbal confirmation of any funding awarded for this trip. 
 
Please complete the attached permission form and medical form and return them to the school office no later than  
Friday 16th May 2024. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 

Mr Elcock  
Headteacher  
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Frida Kahlo Class visit to Banham Zoo 
Thursday 23rd May 2024 

 
 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………… to attend the 
visit to Banham Zoo on the above date, travelling by minibus. 
 
(Please tick relevant boxes) 
 
  I have made payment of £10.00 via Parentmail 
 
  My child requires a school snack pack:   
      Ham    /    Cheese    /    Tuna     /   Jam      (please circle your choice) 
 
  My child will bring their own packed lunch  
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ............................................................................................. 
 
Signed: .....................................................................  Date: ................................. 
 
 


